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The Izaak Walton League of America (IWLA) youth program 
teaches local youth how to safely handle  firearms in a hunting 
environment. The main focus of the program is safety and 
education.  When the group meets, the practices are lead by 
coaches who teach in various categories of shooting and hunter 
safety training.   The members of the program practice and train 
all year to compete in the Youth Hunter Education Challenge 
(YHEC).  This competition tests eight different categories 
including  rifle, archery, muzzleloader, shotgun, orienteering, 
hunter safety exam, hunter safety trail and wildlife identification. 
The youth  athletes better themselves and their communities 
everyday.

Keeping Up to 
Date
It’s important to keep connected to each other during quarantine.  
Recently, Anthony Terselic was accepted into the Computer Aided 
Design Architecture program at the Career and Technology 
Center.  He is hoping to have schools reopen in fall so he can 
participate in the program in person.  Anthony has also done a lot 
of work maintaining his garden, growing many types of produce.  
Michael Anfang built his new room and is now refurbishing a 
veteran memorial building for his eagle scout project.  Grant Lohr 
has been helping his family with gardening and landscaping, along 
with building a pool deck.

Produced by Alexander Bokelman



Schedule 
   No Practice     

Author Notes
I changed this format to experiment in new categories. 
The newsletter will most likely consist of one article 
explaining a certain topic.  These topics could consists 
of participate, coach, gun/equipment, IWLA events, 
YHEC events, and more.  This change is to make the 
newsletter more sustainable. 


